
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Wear Red to show Racism the RED CARD 

On Friday the 18th October we are making a stand against racism 

and are asking all children to wear something red to raise awareness 

and to challenge this in our society. 

Wear Red day is a national day of action which encourages 

individuals to wear red to support the education work currently  in 

place across Great Britain.   

We are inviting all children to wear something red (including football 

kits) instead of their school uniform. We would welcome donations of 

£1.00 per family to help support further educational work with our 

young people and adults. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

      

Mrs. J. Simons 

Headteacher 


